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Purpose 

 
To ensure that Burwood Council events are not used to promote political views and political 
parties. 
 
Scope 

 
This Policy affects members of the public, political organisations, Councillors and Council Officers. 
 
Council Policy 

 
Burwood Council prohibits the distribution of political material by political parties or groups or 
individuals at any Burwood Council related event including citizenship ceremonies, and any other 
Council events organised throughout the year. 
 
Burwood Council prohibits all local, federal and state politicians, political parties or groups or 
individuals from obtaining stalls or other paid or unpaid space at Burwood Council related events, 
for the purpose of promoting political views at these events. 
 
Political entities will not be recognised for any laying of wreaths at Council organised memorial 
events. 
 
Review 

 
This Policy will be reviewed every four years. 
 
Contact 

 
Governance Co-ordinator on 9911 9910 
 


